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The School Councillors

 Criw Cymraeg 
Updates

Blwyddyn brusur iawn!  We've had an 
incredibly busy year and our Criw Cymraeg 

have shown great determination, dedication 
and enthusiasm throughout.  They have 

continued to promote the Welsh language in 
and around our school and have done so with 

great pride.  To end the year they have given all 
children the opportunity to have their say once 

more.  These results have been analysed and 
we have created a new action plan for next 

year.  Don't forget - our last monthly podcast for 
this academic year, called Podlediad Criw 

Cymraeg, is still available  on Spotify!  Diolch 
mawr i bawb!  A huge thank you to all who 

supported us with this prject.  Also a great big 
DIOLCH to Mr Hughes and PaintWell Abergele 

too.  They have kindly supported us with 
painting our caban Cymreag and the Criw have 

created blychau gemau, game boxes for our 
Welsh games during break and lesson times.  

Diolch pawb!  

We have really enjoyed being the 

pupil voice for Ysgol Meas Owen 

this year. From being involved in 

the community, creating surveys, 

presenting findings and making 

our school a better place!

A message from your School Council

WHAT A FANTASTIC YEAR IT HAS BEEN!

We have enjoyed 
making sweetie mugs 
for the christmas 
fayre and selling them 
to our community! 

My favourite part has been 
creating suvreys and 
making powerpoints to 
present in assemblies!

We have been able to say what 
artists we would like to work on 
a project in our school. We have 
even interviewed them over 
teams to make our selection!

My favourite part has been 
creating suvreys and 
making powerpoints to 
present in assemblies!

We have liked talking 
to our classes to get 
their points of views 
and updating them on 
our weekly meetings. 

From Your School Council

The Eco Warriors have been working hard this 
year to become an Ocean friendly school. They 
met with the Marine conservation society back 
in January. Since then, they have been 
completing tasks such as research, 
investigations, litter picks and campaigns to 
reduce plastic water bottles in school. We 
celebrated our success with a sharing assembly 
and have become the first Ocean Friendly 
School in North Wales. The Marine conservation 
society came in to present the school with their 
award. A fantastic achievement for the school 
and learners.
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